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Foundation Report from Liz Hamilton:  11/19/18 

 
 

 Visiting Author Series: 
o A Veteran’s Day Celebration with local author Ron May was held Monday, 

November 12 – we had 25 in attendance 
 

 Gross numbers are in for this year’s Guilded Leaf Book & Author Luncheon and 
Writers at the Pavilion:  $81,852 which is an excellent year, we had 150 in 
attendance at Writers at the Pavilion and 425 at the luncheon.  Thank you for all of 
your support. 

 

 IU Stethoscope Series Update: 
o We have three programs left this year.  One Monday, November 19 and the 

final two on December 3 and 4th. 
 

 Donor Thank You Event 
o Thursday, November 15 from 6:00to 7:30 p.m. in the Program Room 
o Featured speaker was local columnist, Lori Borgman 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


